
 

 
The Paperwork Reduction Act requires that the IRS display a valid OMB control number on all public information requests.  If you have comments regarding the time estimates or suggestions on making this 
process simpler, including the time to review instructions, search existing data resources, gathering and maintaining the data needed, and completing and reviewing the collection of information, please write to the 
Internal Revenue Service, Tax Productions Coordinating Committee, SE:W:CAR:MP:T:T:SP, 1111 Constitution Ave., NW, Washington, DC 20224.  


